June 2024 Staff Council Post-Meeting Information

Dear colleagues,

On June 12th, during its first Staff Council meeting of the year, President Makur Jain offered her "Vision for the Upcoming Year". Her themes for this year include Well-Being, Growth, and Empowerment. Jain asked Staff Council to consider the Surgeon General's Framework for Workplace Mental Health and Well-being: Five Essentials, she identified important campus partnerships, and she offered steps to take to meet our goals. (link to slide)

Past President James Jorris reflected on the FY2023-24 Year by highlighting Staff Council accomplishments and offering gratitude for everyone's contributions.

Meeting attendees also heard about Human Resources and Wellness Goals for the upcoming year. Staff Councilors will be asked to offer input on issues they would like to learn more about. Leaders from the Office of Strategic Communications gave insight and guidance on the University of Iowa's Brand and how it can be used successfully.

Learn More and Get Involved:

- Meeting slide deck
- Follow UI Staff Council on Instagram at @uistaffcouncil.

Please note that the next Staff Council meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 10, from 2:30 to 4:30 p.m. However, this meeting will be a closed session for councilors only, as it is designated for the Staff Council retreat.

Have questions, concerns or ideas for Staff Council? Follow this link to find your representative:

https://staff-council.uiowa.edu/find-my-rep. Staff have an organization representative based on their unit and a function representative based on their job function.

Sincerely, Staff Council